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11 January 2023 

 

Dear IP Paralegal, 

Dear Formalities Officer, 

 

We wish you a successful 2023, both personally and professionally! 

With our now expanded team, we hope to be able to offer you interesting events this year.  

SAVE THE DATE - we already advise you to block March 16, 2023 in your agenda for our first big 

event. Detailed information will follow. 

In the meantime, we invite you to renew your membership or to join as a new member. 

Just as last year, we ask that you provide us with the attached membership application form. This on 

the one hand to bring our files up to date, and on the other hand to comply with general data 

protection regulations. 

Invoices will be sent as soon as possible upon receipt of the forms. The amount of the contribution 

remains unchanged and is €85 for the full year 2023. 

 

In case you should have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email to 

info@belaipa.be. See you soon! 

 

With best regards, 

 

BELAIPA 

Annelies, Maud, Martine and Jean-Marc 

 


